
Parent Advisory Committee to the Superintendent (PACS): Key Communications  

April 25, 2019 

 

Each school has two representatives on this committee. Laura Lawyer and Jami Pitman are co-chairs: 

¶ We are here to learn, have discussions and give input to the superintendent. Please bring information 

back to each of our schools, share it, and take back questions or concerns from other parents.  

¶ Please arrange for a parent substitute to attend PACS if you are unable to attend.  

 

Welcome and Introductions 

¶ What’s your preferred way to communicate with your children’s teachers? 

 

Superintendent’s Update 

¶ Budget: Deputy S

http://bellinghamschools.org/news/sehome-leadership-announcement/
http://bellinghamschools.org/about/committees-advisory-groups/attendance-areas-prek-12-standing-committee/
mailto:jennifer.gaer@bellinghamschools.org

